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On behalf of the C2 Committee, we wish to express our sincere appreciation for 
the involvement, input and insights from all parties over the past three (3) 
years.  Our Committee, comprised of committed, passionate and dedicated 
members of ATA Local 38 and Calgary Board of Education employees, is grateful 
for the quality and quantity of responses provided throughout the time of our 
mandate. 
  
For the thousands of survey respondents, responses, thoughts and stars, we are 
truly thankful.  This link will take you to a webpage with the results from the most 
recent C2 Survey.  
  
 http://cbe.thoughtexchange.info/preview 
  
Your responses provided ATA Local 38 and all Calgary Board of Education parties – 
senior Administration, Chief Superintendent and Trustees, employees, and 
Committee members – with invaluable information about teacher workload and 
efficacy.  Moreover, that information and the processes used to collect, report, 
and disseminate information, was done in a highly collaborative, respectful and 
positive manner.  As such, the relationships between and among all parties have 
been enriched and enhanced.  We look forward to these relationships as well as 
the collaborative focus on teacher workload and efficacy to continue to better our 
shared work and responsibilities related to public education in Calgary. 
  
Jeannie Everett, Superintendent Learning, C2 Co-Chair 
Matt Christison, Principal, Robert Thirsk High School, C2 Co-Chair 
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